
 

 

About the works 

As part of the Brisbane Road upgrade underground 
services including gas mains are being relocated 
and upgraded.  

The gas mains are located across and under the 
road and require high level construction skills and 
advanced machinery to relocate.  

To safely undertake these works some temporary 
changes to pedestrian and traffic movements will 
be required. 

Please refer to the map on page 2 for the location 
of these works and changes to traffic conditions. 
 

What to expect during these works? 

A drilling machine will be used to create a 
horizontal, underground channel which will house 
the new gas main. The drilling machine will be 
located on the corner of Walan Street and Brisbane 
Road within the construction site.  

Small excavators and tip trucks will be operating. 

Nearby businesses and residents should expect 
intermittent low-medium level construction noise 
throughout the day.  

The construction team will make every effort to 
minimise construction impacts where possible and 
safe to do so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary changes to traffic conditions 

Vehicle and pedestrian access will remain to 
homes and businesses. 

Some areas of footpath along Walan Street and 
Hancock Street will be temporarily closed to 
pedestrians. Alternative pedestrian pathways will 
be in place. 

For safety reasons, intermittent stop and go traffic 
control will be in operation along Walan Street and 
Hancock Street to manage construction vehicle 
movements. 

Please see the onsite traffic controllers for 
assistance if required. 

 

Thank you for patience and understanding 
during these necessary works. 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
16 September 2021 

 
Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 3, Zone E  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Underground gas main works and temporary changes to traffic conditions 
Brisbane Road, Hancock Street and Walan Street, Mooloolaba 
Monday 20 September – Friday 1 October. Day works 7am – 5pm 
(weather and site conditions permitting)  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1. Site of gas main relocation works and temporary traffic arrangements in place as 
specified 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


